
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
submit a report on the appeal of residents of the Republic of Crimea
awaiting relocation from emergency housing

 

  

In social media, a video message from residents of the Republic of Crimea has been published,
telling that they have to live in a house that is in disrepair for several years. Local Authorities do not
take measures to improve the situation.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. Terentyev V.N., Head of the
Investigation Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the Republic of Crimea, to
submit a prompt report on the situation voiced. The execution of the instruction is a subject to
control in the Main Directorate of the Department.
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